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Town Clerk

From: Hannah Roberts (Corporate Services and Transformation) 
<Hannah.Roberts@derbyshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 September 2023 11:07
To: Hannah Roberts (Corporate Services and Transformation)
Subject: WCA 1981 - Parish of Dronfield - Our ref: 100976
Attachments: Notice of Modification Order.pdf; Sealed order.pdf

Dear All, 
 
The Derbyshire County Council (Restricted Byway and footpath from Scarsdale Road to Hallowes 
Lane – Parish of Dronfield) Modification Order 2023 
 
You may recall that your comments were previously invited on this matter. 
 
I now attach a copy of the Order and Public Notice amending the County's Definitive Map and 
Statement. The Order was sealed by this authority on 17 August 2023. 
 
The closing date for representations and objections is set out in the Notice. If you wish to send 
representation via email please send them to Hannah.Roberts@derbyshire.gov.uk.   
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hannah 
 

Hannah Roberts | Business Services Assistant | Legal Services | Corporate Services and Transformation  
Derbyshire County Council | County Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire DE4 3AG | Direct dial: 01629 536570 Visit 
us at www.derbyshire.gov.uk | Follow us on Twitter | Find us on Facebook | 

 
 

If you’ve planted a tree in Derbyshire since June 2021, did you know that you can record it 
online as part of a project to plant a Million Trees across the county by 2030? Add yours here.  

Think before you print! Save energy and paper. Do you really need to print this email? 
 
Derbyshire County Council works to improve the lives of local people by delivering high quality services. You can find 
out more about us by visiting www.derbyshire.gov.uk. 
If you want to work for us go to our job pages on www.derbyshire.gov.uk/jobs. You can register for e-mail alerts, 
download job packs and apply on-line. 

Please Note  
This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and may contain personal views that are not the views of 
Derbyshire County Council. It is intended solely for the addressee. If this email was sent to you in error please notify 
us by replying to the email. Once you have done this please delete the email and do not disclose, copy, distribute, or 

 You don't often get email from hannah.roberts@derbyshire.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  



2

rely on it. 
Under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents of this email may be 
disclosed. 
Any personal information you have given us will be processed in accordance with our privacy notices, available at 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/privacynotices. 
 
Derbyshire County Council reserves the right to monitor both sent and received emails. 

 

CONTROLLED 


